
Skywatchers are in for a treat on June 3, 2024, when a rare alignment of six planets will be visible in the pre-dawn sky. This celestial 

event, known as a "planet parade," will feature Mercury, Mars, Jupiter, Saturn, Uranus, and Neptune lining up in a spectacular display.  
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Lighthouse will host our Annual Ice Cream 

Social on Saturday, June 8, from 2 pm to 3 pm.  

Head over to the dining room for ice cream cones 

and cups with all the yummy toppings. 

Greenwood Shrine Club Boat Run is 

Saturday, June 15 from 11 am – 3 pm.  Please visit 

their website for more information.  

https://www.facebook.com/greenwoodshrineclub/  

The Father’s Day luncheon will be 

Sunday, June 16 from 11:30 am – 1 pm at 

Lighthouse.  Bring your dad and the rest of the 

family for hotdogs, hamburgers, and all the fixings. 

Our Old-Fashioned Watermelon Tasting 

will be on Saturday, June 22 from 1 pm – 2 pm 

under the pavilion at Moon Landing. 

Join us and Pastor Ronnie for Lake Church 

every Sunday at 8:30 am at the Moon Landing 

pavilion.  This is a casual, non-denominational 

church service. 

Lighthouse Pizza & Subs special for June: 

2 hot dogs, French fries, and drink for $9.50 

Movie Nights are Saturdays at 8 pm at the 

Pavilion at Moon Landing.   

June 1 – Come Out Fighting, NR 

 

June 8 – Mary Poppins, PG 

 

June 15 – Wonka, PG 

  

June 22 – Bob Marley: One Love, PG-13 

 

June 29 – Madame Web, PG-13 

 We are all very saddened by the recent 

tragedy that occurred on the lake and ask that 

everyone keep the families involved in their 

prayers.  Please be careful while boating and follow 

all rules.  Also, please be respectful of the water and 

wear a life jacket. 

 

Park quiet times are from 10 pm until 6 am.  

Please be respectful of your neighbors. 

 Dog owners – your dog’s poop must be 

picked up and your dog must be restrained or 

contained at all times!  We have received several 

complaints regarding these rules.  These must be 

complied with.   

 Laurens County has increased their presence 

in our area.  Many of the roads in our parks are 

county roads, therefore golf cart drivers are 

required to have a valid driver’s license and golf 

carts are required to have registration stickers.   

 Parking can be tricky during the busy 

summer months.  Please remember that no 

boats/trailers are to be parked at campsites or on the 

roads.  Each park has an ample overflow parking 

area, all boats/trailers should be parked here.  Each 

campsite should have enough space to park two 

vehicles.  If you have more than two, they are to be 

parked in the overflow parking area.  Do not block 

roads, this is a safety hazard.  

 July will be a busy and fun filled month on 

the lake as always.  Lights On The Lake 2024 will 

be Saturday, July 6 at 9:30 pm.  Please visit their 

website for additional information.  

https://www.connectlakegreenwood.org/lights-

on-the-lake/   
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